Special Meeting
Town of Farmington

The special meeting of the Town of Farmington Board was called to order at 1:00pm on May 19, 2017. All board members were present.

-Board members reviewed the bids  for a new lawn mower from Oliver PowerHouse in Holmen and German Hill Equipment from Black River Falls.

Bids as follows:
German Hill     Ferris IS700 27 hp Briggs 52” deck    $6000.00
 	            Ferris IS700 23hp Briggs 52” deck      $6500.00

Oliver PowerHouse    Ferris IS 700 27 ph Briggs 52” deck  $5799.00

Motion made by Lash to purchase the new mower from Oliver PowerHouse, seconded by Kastenschmidt

-Board discussed the purchase of a new generator at the town hall as the current one does not supply sufficient power for the needs in Mindoro at this time. Barry Schimke from the fire department has spoken with Kish and Sons electric and obtained a bid for $24,750.00 for a generator and installation. The fire department will contribute $10,000 toward the new generator. And Kish is offering a rebate of $2,250.00 until May 31, 2017. Leon Pfaff will contact Allied Coop to learn if they would be willing to contribute to the purchase also.
Motion made by Hesse to purchase the generator package offered by Kish and Sons Electric, seconded by Kastenschmdt.

Meeting adjourned at 2pm.



Betty Sacia, Clerk


